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.Town - Councillors [townhall-councillors2@collingwood .ca]; Gord Norris [gnorris@collingwood.ca]; Ed Houghton 

[ehoughton@collus.com] 

MTO announcements 

Dear Colleagues, I received two funding announcements today both from MTO . I will have the letters 
scanned and emailed to tomorrow. 

1. $378,095.00 for municipal road and capital bridge investment needs. 

Staff will looking into this for further details. 

2. $10,000,000.00 broken down as 7.3m for interim alternative route around Collingwood and 2.7. For 
interim alternative route around Stayner. 

Details to follow. This was a result of the meeting with MTO by 4 Mayors, 2 Wardens, Mr. canning. It 
should be noted that Mr. Houghton was key in organizing and articulating the message. A subsequent 
meeting occurred with the Minister attended by Mr . Houghton and myself with the Minister . 

Regards, 
Mayor Chris carrier 

Post script: announcements will be going out to media tomorrow morning. 


